
Bank Closures 
 
I wish to let the taskforce know that ANZ Bank has not renewed its contract with 
Canowindra Post Office. I was able to transact my banking at the Post Office. Now this is 
unavailable to me. I am 83 Years of age and I find this very inconvenient.  
 
Thank goodness NAB was not so determined I use the P. O. for all my Husband’s NAB 
transactions. He is 88 and relies on me as he has dementia. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Patricia Pearce.  
 
Sent from Windows Mail 
 


